
PUTNAM BOARD OF EDUCATION 

 

Special Meeting 
January 25, 2022 

Secretary's Report 

 

The Putnam Board of Education met in special session on January 25, 2022 at 6:30 PM in the 

Joseph V. Pempek Memorial Conference room. 

 

Attendance: Tabetha Babcock, Kevin Davis, Michael Morrill (6:34), Chad Neal, James Purdon 

(6:40), Christopher Steinbrick, and Jill Zangerl 

 

Absent: Lauren Konicki and Laure LaBonte 

 

Others: Teri Bruce, Middle School Principal; Patricia Bryant, Family Resource Center 

Director; Nancy Cole, School Business Administrator; Monica Giglio-Kasper, 

Acting Elementary School Principal; Rebecca Lopes, Special Education Director; 

Sean McNamara, Network Technician; Sheila Partlow, Recording  Secretary; Daniel 

P. Sullivan, III, Superintendent; Heather Taylor, High School Principal; Jacqueline 

Vetrovec, Curriculum Director 

 

Jill Zangerl called the meeting to order at 6:32 PM. 
 

FY 2022/2023 Budget Workshop 

Superintendent Sullivan presented the proposed district budget for 2022-2023 to the Board of 

Education members. The building principals presented budget highlights  for their respective 

school, and the student services director provided an overview of budget drivers for special 

education. The proposed budget of $19,462,163 represents an increase of $498,756 or a 2.63% 

increase over the current year. 

 

The Board decided to form a sub-committee to review additional information and may elect to 

communicate with the Board of Finance and/or the Board of Selectmen on behalf of the Board of 

Education.  

 

Christopher Steinbrick made a motion to adjourn. The motion was seconded by James Purdon and 

passed   unanimously. The meeting adjourned at 7:51 P.M. 

 

Respectfully submitted,  

 

 

 

Kevin Davis 

Board Secretary 


